
Don’t Support Acting!! 

The Union does not support or en-

courage acting for management.  

The only type of  offline work the 

Union is behind is the bargained for 

Temporary Assignment.  This is so-

licited and done by seniority and 

rotated.  As a Union member, the 

last thing you would want to do is 

participate in something that can 

negatively affect your coworkers!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Check Your Email!! 

It has been brought to our attention that 
people who have Gmail emails may not be 
getting the emails from your Business Man-
ager Barb Carson.  The emails get directed 
to the Junk folder.  If you are not receiving 
messages from Barb please check your junk 
or spam folders.  We feel very strongly about communica-
tion and keeping you informed!! 
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